
 

 

 
 
 
 

Date: Wednesday 8th January 2025 
Our ref: ELO/sjt 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Re: Study leave – Friday 7th February 2025 
 
I am writing to let you know that all Year 12 and Year 13 students will not be required to attend school on Friday 7th 
February. We are running the Year 11 taster day on this date and cannot facilitate the day without freeing up the Sixth 
form area. The incoming Year 11s find this very useful and many of your children will have benefited from this event 
when they were in Year 11.  
 
This will act as one day of study leave for the Year 13’s as their second mocks begin on Monday 10th February. In the 
Summer exams students will have study leave, unless we have major concerns about their grades. This is a good 
opportunity to practice the habits needed during study leave with just one day off before the second set of mock 
examinations. Year 13 mock examinations will run from Monday 10th February - Friday 28th February 2025, further 
details of these will follow very soon. Please remember we have half term week from Monday 17th February - Friday 
21st February within this time. Year 12 students should use the day to complete set work and to study for any upcoming 
assessments.  
 
Kind regards,  
 

 
Mrs E Owen  
Assistant Head Teacher 
Head of Sixth Form  
 
 

 
 
 

 


